Minutes of IQAC Meeting 2022-23

The agenda for the IQAC- meeting to be held on 08/07/2022

The IQAC — meeting was scheduled on 08/07/2022 with following agenda. All

members were informed to attend the meeting. The venue of the meeting was IQAC room at

4.00 pm.

Agenda-

ii.

iil,

iv.

Vi,

Vil.

Finalization of the minutes of the last meeting.

Initiation of third year B.Voc. Program

Process to start M. Com. from the academic year 2023-24

Skill courses

Presentation of activities conducted.

Organization of webinars, E-conference, workshops in an online mode for students,
teaching and non-teaching staff.

Any other matter with prior permission of the chairman




il. Mr. Sadanandji Bhagwat, Manage esentative, President
iii. Dr. P. V. Naikwade, Co-Ordinator

iv. Prof. A. M. Kulkarni, Member

v. Prof. V. P. Shringare, Member @ £15Y

vi.  Dr. S. A. Patil, Member

vil. Dr. M. R. Kale, Member ""’5': R

vili.  Dr. Mandar Jakhi, Member"%

iX. Mr. U. B. Bhatye, Member

X: Dr. H. V. Chavan, Member 'ﬁ\["\;w“ _3*/
Xi.  Mr. Mangesh Prabhudesai, Industry Expert T\ ol

xi.  Mrs. Poonam Chavan Society Representative

Xiii. ~ Mr. Ajay Sathe Employer Representative

Xiv.  Mrs. Mita Bhagawat Member Administrative representative T
XV. Ms. Mugdha Purohit Student Representative :ﬁ;th ,

xvi.  Ms. Mrunal Paranjape M.S-PARANTAPE

xvii. Mr. Anil Jadhav Parent Representative -~ Ay A» Y. adhm/
X¥ Mr- Subhash . <. Moatw\ﬁod.a-

DSPM

enyegps



Resolutions:

ii.

1i.

Vi,

The meeting of the IQAC was held on 08/07/2020 in IQAC room at 4.00 p-m.
following resolutions were passed unanimously:-

It was resolved unanimously that the minutes of the last meeting held on 15/04/2022
be finalized.

It was resolved that the process for initiation of third year B. Voc. be started.

It was resolved that the department of Commerce should commence the process to
start M. Com. from the academic year 2023-24

It was resolved that all the departments should design at least two skill based/value
added courses related to their domain.

It was resolved that all academic and extracurricular departments should present
activities conducted at the end of each month in a staff meeting.

It was resolved unanimously that all the academic departments along with the IQAC
should organize workshops/seminars for students, teachers and non-teaching staff

throughout this academic year.




